
Dear Supporter of Salt 'n Light Youth Ministry,

We are writing to tell you about Celebrate the Light, our annual fundraising 
gala, taking place at the Radisson Hotel in Camp Hill on Sunday October 1st, 
2017.

Salt 'n Light Youth Ministry is a group of passionate people who provide 
resources and events to cultivate spiritual growth in teenagers. Through these 
various forms of intentional ministry, our goal is to see our vision of “youth 
reaching youth with the Gospel of Jesus Christ” lived out. 

Our hope for Celebrate the Light is to share a glimpse of the life-changing 
work that God is doing through Salt 'n Light. We have had the opportunity to 
witness thousands of teens come to know Jesus over the years and go on to 
become leaders and ambassadors of Christ in their given communities.  It is for 
these reasons that we invite you to join us as we seek to raise support for the 
continuance of such an impactful ministry.

We would be truly grateful if you would consider donating an auction item 
to help make this evening truly exceptional. All proceeds from the event go to 
directly furthering the ministry of Salt ‘n Light.  Suggestions for donations are 
many and varied, including gift certificates, and gift cards for products and/or 
services, gift baskets, retail merchandise, etc.  We would greatly appreciate any 
donation that you are able to contribute to support this wonderful ministry.  

Your help in the form of a donation will allow us to continue to spread the 
light among teens. Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request.

We deeply appreciate your support of this ministry that fosters the 
message of love, healing and hope to hundreds of teenagers each year. 

Thank you, 

Salt ‘n Light Youth Ministry Team
	
P.S. You will find a Statement of Donation form attached to this letter. If you 
have any questions, or would like to schedule the pick up of your donation, 
please contact Ryan Murphy at rmurphy@snlym.com or (717) 265-3839.
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